Hello Steller Community! Have you heard about the Steller February Freeze Up? This is
a community event/fundraiser that is new to Steller this year and has received
enthusiastic support from both Parent Group and OP Group who voted YES to make this
happen. The Steller February Freeze Up is a 5K run that is being held to fundraise for
Intensives and Passages. Right now we have $2500 invested in the run with fewer than
40 people signed up. In order to just break even, we need 150 paying participants. To
register, go to skinny.raven.com. Don’t forget to invite your friends and family members
to come and support Steller too! The event is scheduled for 10:00am February 3, 2018,
at Abbot Loop Park. After the run, enjoy a cozy fire, hot chocolate and the company of
others. Thanks for your support for Steller programs. See you at the run!
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